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Dear Students and Parents: 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you had a nice summer and were able to recharge as we 

head into the 2020-21 school year.  We have many challenges facing us as a school community, but 

we believe this is an opportunity to demonstrate great resilience, creativity, and the best of 

ourselves.  We thank you for your patience and flexibility as we work through this ever-changing 

situation.  I am confident that our students and staff will continue to demonstrate the Four Pillars of 

West: Achievement, Community, Kindness and Tradition. 
 

Student schedules for the 2020-21 school year will be available on Students’ Portals on Wednesday, 

September 2nd at 8:00 AM.  As a reminder the first day of school is Tuesday, September 8th and 

our staff is looking forward to a great year.  Additional information about the opening of school will 

be sent to you in future correspondence. 

 

Please visit the West Times Newsletter for important information about many things going on at 

West. 

 

I wish you continued good health and much success in the upcoming year.  I thank you and the 

entire West community for being West Proud! 

 

West Proud, 

 

Timothy P. Donovan 

Principal 

https://www.cbsd.org/Page/35192

